
March 3, 2009 

It is with deep sadness that we report the passing of Jim Wright, a dedicated 
member of the fire service in New York.  Jim was actively involved in FASNY 
and many other fire service organizations on the state and local level. He also 
had served as Deputy Fire Coordinator in Chenango County and most 
recently was President of the Fireman's Home Board.  His presence within 
the fire service of New York State will be greatly missed.  

Jim worked as a reporter for the Press and Sun Bulletin for over 40 years.  He 
often reported on local fire and police stories and could always be counted on 
to assist in promoting fire prevention, volunteer recruitment and other topics 
related to emergency services.   

Calling hours will run from 7 to 9 p.m. Thursday and 1 to 3 and 7 to 9 p.m. Friday at Fahy Funeral Home, 
116 N. Broad Street, Norwich. 

The funeral will be held at 10 a.m. Saturday at Emmanuel Episcopal Church, 37 West Main St., Norwich 

Photo by Hank Hawver 


